
Hello Genevieve Scharback, 
 
I have been notified by the Municipality that part of the property I had purchased at 196 Ridge St. in 
West Lorne had been given to the Municipality for a road allowance by the previous land owner, West 
Lorne Holdings Ltd. I was instructed to send you this letter requesting the Municipality to consider this 
land as surplus land and assign this land back to me for my development. I will not be requiring the 
Municipality to provide a roadway for my development as I will be providing a private driveway/excess 
road of Ridge St. into the development. 
 
If you have any questions feel free to contact me. 
 
I await your response. 
Thanks, 
 
 
Louis Arvai 

 


